
 St. Joseph Parish  

6180 E. Willow Street Long Beach, CA 90815   

 T: (562) 594-4657  F: (562) 431-7424   

Office Hours: Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. (Closed Noon - 1:00 for lunch) 

stjosephlb.org  

https://stjosephlb.org


Saturday Vigil 

5:00 p.m.  

 

Sunday 

Mass on the Grass 

Outdoors 

8:30 a.m.  

 

Indoor Mass 

10:30 a.m. 

 

12:30 p.m. 

 

Daily Mass (M-W)  

8:00 a.m.  

PASTOR: MSGR. KEVIN KOSTELNIK 

stjoseph@stjosephlb.org 
 

Deacon Shane Cuda                                               sfcuda@yahoo.com 

Deacon Tom Halliwell                         tom.halliwell@la-archdiocese.org 
 

Office Manager           Brenda Pineda           (562) 594-4657 

Office Assistant                       Joyce Castaneda        (562) 594-4657 

Pastoral Council           Shelley Padilla            (562) 594-4657 

Finance Council           George Zuluaga         Zuluaga@aol.com 

Safeguard The Children           Parish Office              (562) 594-4657 

Parish Bulletin Editor           Brenda Pineda           bulletin@stjosephlb.org 

Website Coordinator              Mike Santy                 msanty@verizon.net 

 

St. Joseph School: Margaret Alvarez, Principal 

(562) 596-6115                sjknights.net         Fax: (562) 596-6725 

Assistant Principal:               Madison Alba    

 Religious Education   

(562) 598-0519                 religioused@stjosephlb.org 
 

Children's Formation (1st-8th Grade)                         michelle@stjosephlb.org 

Administrative Assistant:                                Michelle Johnson 

High School Ministry & Confirmation:           Liz Moreno  

OCIA:                 Fred & Susan Whitcraft          fredandsusan2001@yahoo.com  

 

Parish Ministries & Organizations 

Baptism Preparation               Brenda Pineda                 (562) 594-4657 

Director of Music                       Vivian Doughty               (562) 594-4657 

Eucharistic Ministry                    Tonet Risko                 riskotonet@yahoo.com  

Lectors               Steve Koppenheffer         (714) 299-6644 

Meditation                   Frank Mckown           (310) 633-1744 

Esther Ministry        Virginia Young          estherministry1@gmail.com 

Hospitality Ministry               Deborah Rollinger           (562) 594-4657 

Movement For A Better World   Tim Clark                       (562) 431-4385 

Senior Group                   Marilyn North           (562) 429-8891      

Knights Of Columbus                 Marty Vezzetti                (702) 401-5247 

Engaged Encounter                 Paciano & Molly Diaz      Ktmr@Sbcglobal.Net  

Natural Family Planning            Greg & Beth Gath            (562) 377-5877 

Precious Life Shelter              Cynthia San Jose          csanjoselaw@aol.com  

Boy Scouts               Jeff Baer                         (562) 537-6722 

  Sacristans               Joe Dang                        (562) 493-2198 

 Homebound Ministry                Patty Brunter               pjbstampin@aol.com 

 Bereavement Ministry              May Pace                        (562) 833-6370 

 Cursillo              Tom & Marie Newton    tjn8343@gmail.com 

 Parish Fair                                Conny Frost               sjparishfair@gmail.com 

 Environment                            Jessica Gil                      bpax.g4@gmail.com 

 Family Altar Servers        Monica Wissuchek    stjfamilyaltarservers@gmail.com 

 Welcome Christ Renews His Parish    Diane Ohde       stjlbwelcome@gmail.com 

 Book Club                             Mary Anne Silvestri          agoodlife@msn.com 

Our Parish_________________________ 

Mass Schedule 

Reconciliation 

Saturdays 

3:45-4:30 p.m. 

Inside Church  

Adoration 

First Fridays 

8:00-9:00 a.m. 
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Letter From Our Pastor 
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Dear Parish Family:   

 

Welcome to the First Sunday of Lent!  Lent has a twofold purpose:  through prayer, 

fasting and almsgiving we imitate Jesus Christ as he leads us through His Passion to the 

glory of the Resurrection at Easter.  We are also motivated to pray and lead our 

catechumens and candidates to the Sacraments at Easter.  

 

Welcome Fr. Michael Driscoll! This week is a special time for our parish as we will have 

our first Spiritual Mission in years. My friend, Fr. Michael Driscoll from the University of 

Notre Dame will be here this Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday evenings to inspire us 

to have a greater love for the Eucharist.  Join us each night in the Church from 7:00 

PM until 8:30 PM.  Let’s all come together and be inspired by the witness of Fr. Driscoll 

as we journey through Lent.  Scroll down to the next page and see the flyer about this 

Lenten Mission. 

 

Many thanks to those of you who made a pledge to the Together in Mission campaign. 

Last Sunday, you generously pledged $33,000. We’re almost halfway to our goal of 

$75,333. This weekend is our follow up weekend for those who did not have an 

opportunity to make a pledge and TIM envelopes will be available. You can also give 

online at timgive.org. Just click “Select the parish” and select “Saint Joseph - Long 

Beach” and complete the secure, online form. Thank you for supporting our most 

needy parishes and schools in our local church! 

 

I’m praying for you and your families during Lent! 

 

Blessings, Msgr. Kevin 
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Thank you to all our Ash Wednesday volunteers. 
Your spirit of service touched our community. Blessings to all! 
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Adoration 6:30pm  
Stations of the Cross 7pm 
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OCIA 

Pray for our candidates and elects! 

 

OCIA Prayer 

Lord, we pray for those in the OCIA   

process who journey to you. Strengthen 

their faith. Open their hearts to the     

fullness of your love. Deepen their       

understanding. Set their hearts on fire for 

the kingdom of God. We ask this trough 

Jesus, who is the Way, the Truth,  

and the Life for all.  

Amen! 



Our next Book Club meeting is 

Wednesday, April 17 at 7pm on 

Zoom  

 The Righteous Mind: Why Good 

People Are Divided by Politics and 

Religion by Jonathan Haidt 

  

“The acclaimed social psychologist 

challenges conventional thinking about morality, 

politics, and religion in a way that speaks to  

conservatives and liberals alike 

a “landmark contribution to humanity’s  

understanding of itself”  

(The New York Times Book Review)." 

All are welcome! 

For more info, email agoodlife@msn.com  

Book Club 

Did You Know? 
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Why does it help to communicate your 

concerns? 

If you have concerns about someone’s behavior, 

sharing those concerns is critical to protecting the 

children in that person’s life. If you see or hear 

about inappropriate behavior, you can take your 

concerns to a supervisor or program director for 

further action. This helps those in charge launch 

an investigation, ask questions, and start to look 

for signs on their own — all of which can help 

keep children safe from potential abuse. 

Communicating your concerns, and having them 

investigated, can also discourage a potential 

offender, pushing them to leave the program or 

stop their behaviors. For more information, read 

the VIRTUS
®
 article “Communicating Your 

Concerns Matters” at lacatholics.org/did-you-

know/. 

Info. email: jmonell@ la-archdiocese.org  

mailto:agoodlife@msn.com
https://lacatholics.org/did-you-know/
https://lacatholics.org/did-you-know/


“Whoever receives one child such as this  

in my name receives me.” Mt 18:5  

 

March 2-3: Feed-a-Baby Food Drive:  We will 

collect non-perishable baby food and products 

for Catholic Charities, Elizabeth Ann Seton 

Residence, and New Life Beginnings of Long 

Beach.   

Mar. 23: Easter Food and Book Distribution:   

As a parish community, we will support 69 

families. Easter is our most challenging holiday 

to recruit drivers!  Contact Jill Salinaz (562) 822-

7367 or jmsalinaz@yahoo.com.  So meaningful 

to kids! 

Skip-a-Meal Donations:   Please be especially 

mindful during the holiday season when our 

needs are greatest.  For many fulfilling ways to 

serve, please call Tim Clark, 562-431-4385 

St. Joseph Grief Support  

The next meeting of the St. Joseph Senior Group 

will be on Monday, February 26, 2024, in the 

hall.  The activities will begin promptly at 11:00 

am and will include Bingo, many kinds of card 

games, Mexican train, and lots of socializing. 

Because this meeting will be our last meeting in 

the old hall, we will be treated to pizza and 

salad for lunch.  We will still have coffee, tea, 

water, and snacks to enjoy during the games, 

and cookies for dessert.  We look forward to 

seeing all our members and any new friends who 

would like to join us. Information on what will 

be happening to the Senior Group when the 

construction begins will be forthcoming. 

St. Joseph Grief Support Seminars help  

and offer Encouragement after  

the death of a loved one.  

 

WE KNOW IT HURTS, HEALING STARTS HERE 

on-going classes for your support:  

Tuesdays at 9:30am  

Call May 562-833-6370  

classes are held in the PLC building.  

Movement for a Better World 
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Do you sense that something’s missing in your 
life? Do you feel that if you weren’t so busy you 
would be happier, healthier, more effective, more 
fulfilled, and maybe even a better person?  
 
Come to the Welcome Christ Renews His Parish  
retreat weekend! It’s an incredible experience 
that will help you discover what’s missing in 
your life and what to do about it. Whether you 
want to connect with other people in the parish, 
improve your prayer life, or just take a break 
from the craziness of your everyday to have fun, 
you will find what you are  
looking for – and more.  
 
Men’s Weekend – April 13-14, 2024 Registration 
is open. 
 
To learn more and to sign up, visit:  
stjosephlb.org/welcome-christ-renews/. 

Seniors Group 

mailto:jmsalinaz@yahoo.com



